
Please only let your children
use the door on the pavement 
side

5.

✗

Our code of conduct 
for drivers

We would like to keep our school a safe and friendly environment for all our 
children, teachers and parents.  We would like to preserve good relations with 
our neighbours and local residents.  With that in mind we have built a code of 
conduct to make sure we are all using the road safely and act with 
consideration.

Please do not park on
the double yellow lines

Please do not turn your car
around in the school or annex

Please do not do three point
turns in the road

Please do not park across people’s 
driveways or use them to turn 
around. (Safe turning points are the Fifield 
Road and Red Lion pub).

 …and please make sure you  
always consider the impact of
your behaviour on others
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3. 4.

6  .

✗

✗ ✗

✗

✔
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